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[...] I am well aware that the current situation is dangerous - scooters/bikes can come from the out 
of town side of the road down Platinum Way and carry on across the site at speed without being 
visible to road users till the last minute. There have been accidents and near misses there and it is 
only luck that there has been no serious injury. This work will not completely eliminate the danger 
but it will materially reduce the danger. It is no exaggeration to say that it may safe someone's life. 
 


